
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 26th January 2024  

 

If any parent/carer is having 
issues with Parentpay or 
Teams, please don’t suffer 
in silence. 

Pop in with your device, 
and we will do our best to 
get you up and running.   

 

 

Looking at our school’s attendance is such an   
important part of our day, ensuring our children 
are in school, and safe and learning.  

We are sharing with you today, the percentages 
of our attendance per class, since the start of 
this school year.  

Let us see what we can do to improve each 
week! 

Will your child’s class be the 
winners next week? 

3B  96.2 

3M  95.5 

4B  94.7 

4G  97.6 

5T  95.4 

5M  92.7 

6H  96.3 

6R  94.3 

If your child isn’t attending their 

after school sport club, then 

please be reminded to call the 

school office to advise they won’t 

be attending.  

Thank you.        

There are a    
number of        
outstanding 
debts on Parent 
Pay. 

Can we please 
ask that you pay 
for school      
dinners either 
before, or on 
the day of    
booking.  

Thank you.  

 

I’m sure you all know this already, but what an amazing day 
at the theatre we all had. 

The children had a great time, and their behaviour shone all 
day, representing our school in the very best way they 
could. 

Miss Thomasson has expressed her thanks to you all.  The 
children were all on time, they all did what they needed to 
do, which meant that we could then do what we needed to 
do to make the day a huge success! 

 

Such fantastic memories were made! 

If your child is feeling unwell/
under the weather, please re-
member we have first aiders in 
school that can administer pain 
relief medicine in school.  

Just come to reception to      com-
plete a form, we will do the rest!  

Reminder that registration 
starts in school at 8.50am. 

Our school gates open at 
8.40am ready for children to 
come in and be ready to learn 
at 8.50am, when lessons begin.  
Thank you.  

Can we kindly remind you 
to report all child absence, 
and if they are going to be 
late, via the school office—
01455 842047 or email               
admin@barwellacademy.org 

To ensure the safety of our 
children, it’s important for 
us to know by 9am, at the 
latest, if your child is going 
to be away from school. 

Thank you.  

 

Well done to 
4G again for 
their overall        
attendance 

figures! 

 




